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Breakdown of Spend on Adult Therapies 

Details of enquiry 
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Please provide answers to the questions below, for the previous five financial years (2012-

13, 2013-14, 2014-15, 2015-16 and 2016-17) and your agreed budget for financial year 

2017-18.  

The following questions all relate to services for adults (aged 18-65) - this excludes CAMHS 

(Child & Adolescent Mental Health Services), CYP IAPT (Children & Young People’s 

Improving Access to Psychological Therapies) and Early Intervention Services (EIS). 

1. What was the total amount of money spent (£) on all psychological therapies (any 

type, across primary, secondary care and tertiary care) provided by your trust? 

 

2. What was the total amount of money spent (£) on IAPT (Improving Access to 

Psychological Therapies) services provided by your trust? 

 

3. How much of this total amount of money spent on IAPT was made up of central-

government funding earmarked for IAPT? Please answer as an amount of money (£). 

 

4. Do your commissioners fund primary care psychological therapies other than IAPT, 

provided by your trust? If so, what was spent (£) on these? Please specify.  

 

5. What was the total amount of money spent (£) on all secondary care (non-IAPT) 

psychological therapies provided by your trust? 

 

6. Please provide a breakdown of the type of secondary care (non-IAPT) psychological 

therapy (e.g. cognitive behavioral therapy, dialectical behavioral therapy, family 

therapy, dynamic psychotherapy etc) and the amount of money spent (£) on each type 

of therapy provided by your trust.  

 

7. Do your commissioners fund any other more specialised (e.g. tertiary care) 

psychological therapies provided by your trust? If so, what was spent (£) on these? 

Please specify.  



 

Response Sent 
Your request for information, as detailed in your email below, has been considered in line with the requirements of the FOI Act 
2000, and the information requested is as follows: 

 



 

 


